
 
AFL SportsReady is an employment  and education  
organisation that partners with the Australia Post in  
providing traineeship employment opportunities for  
Indigenous people.  
 
We currently have several school based Australia Post 
traineeship positions available, working in the postal delivery 
section, starting in March 2013 for current year 10 Indigenous 
students who will be in year 11 next year. 
 
The positions on offer are at the following outlets:  
 
Caboolture, Heathwood, Brendale, South Brisbane, Mackay, 
Toowoomba, Clontarf, Noosaville, Rockhampton and Logan 
City.  
 
The trainee will go to work at Australia Post one day per week 
and some school holidays as agreed and will learn many  
aspects of the business including customer service and mail  
operations, whilst completing a Certificate II in  
Business. 
 
At the end of the traineeship, if the trainee has shown the right  
attitude and progress, then it is possible that they will be offered 
a permanent role upon leaving school. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Christine Kelder 
0413 934 580  
christine.kelder@aflsportsready.com.au  
 
If there is a student that is interested at your school could they 
please send their application including a cover letter and re-
sume to Christine at the above email address. 

 
AFL SPORTSREADY 
  
Level 3 
Sports House South 
866 Main Street 
Woolloongabba  
QLD 4102 
 
Ph: (07) 3217 3500 
Fax: (07) 3217 3501 

  


